
Middleburg Administrative Commission’s Report to Coordinating Council 

September 13, 2023 

 

The Middleburg Administrative Commission has completed its work except for closing the 

corporation. Reverend John Ragsdale is preparing the documents for the dissolution of the 

Middleburg church as a non-profit corporation. The Church was sold on September 7, 2023. It 

was sold to a non-profit school, so no rezoning was needed. The property sold for $525,000, with 

a down payment of $225,000. $300,000 at 7.5 percent will be amortized over 15 years. 

 

The Administrative Commission requests its dissolution upon completion of the closing of the 

corporation. 

 

Submitted by, 

Cathy Sanders 

Secretary of the AC 
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